
From: Alan Clift  
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 9:53 PM 
To: Gatwick Airport <gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 
  
Very complicated 
Sent from my iPad 
 
 

 
From: Alan Clift Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 9:55 PM 
To: Gatwick Airport <gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 2nd runway 
  
I fully object to the 2nd runway being built at Gatwick Airport. 
There is insufficient airspace to cope with extra aircraft, the area is already built up, road traffic is 
already excessive, pollution at a maximum level, 
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